United States Department of the Interior
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

Olympic National Park

600 East Park Avenue

IN REPLY REFER TO: Port Angeles, Washington 98362-6798
H42(OLYM-FM)

August 5, 2016

Katry Harris, Program Analyst

Advisory Council on Historic Preservation
401 F Street NW, Suite 308

Washington DC, 20001-2637

RE: Enchanted Valley Chalet MOA Annual Report

Dear Ms. Harris,

On August 7, 2014, the park finalized the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) for the
emergency action to move the Enchanted Valley Chalet away from the river to prevent
environmental harm to the river should the chalet collapse into the river as the bank
eroded. The State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO), the Advisory Council on
Historic Preservation and Olympic National Park were signatories on the MOA. The
Quinault Indian Nation signed as a concurring party.

The MOA includes ten stipulations. Stipulation VIII requires submission of an annual
report to all parties to the agreement. Enclosed is the first annual report fulfilling the
park’s obligation under this stipulation. A copy of the signed MOA is also enclosed for
your convenience.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the annual report please contact Deputy
Superintendent, Lee Taylor 360-565-3004 or Historical Architect, Ellen Gage at 360-565-
3162. :

Sincerely,

Rachel Spector
Acting Superintendent




